



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

6th March 2023

Dear Parent,

I am excited to announce a new venture for sharing information about Music Events and Activities across the College. We have embraced social media and created a new Instagram page called **ellesmeremusic**. You can find this using one of the following links:

https://instagram.com/ellesmeremusic?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y= http://bit.ly/ec-m?r=qr



My intention is to regularly update this page which will principally be an opportunity to celebrate all of the wonderful work that students are undertaking in Music. Please feel free to search for and follow this page.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com